
CARROLLTON TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF REVIEW

JULY 18, 2017 – 7:00 P.M.

The Carrollton Township Board of Review will hold a Special Meeting in accordance to
MCL 211.53b on July 18, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. The purpose of this meeting is to correct
clerical errors and mutual mistakes of fact relative to the assessed value and grant or deny
homestead affidavits, poverty exemption requests or qualified agriculture exemptions which
have not been filed as of the June 1, 2017 deadline for property owners.

This meeting will take place at the Carrollton Township Municipal Building, 1645
Mapleridge, Saginaw, MI  48604.

Phillip E. Abney
Township Supervisor

Posted: 2:40 p.m.   July 6, 2017

By: Megan Weaver


